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Operations Strategist, Paul Wann, Named Chief Operating Officer at HPI 
 
Westborough, MA, May 2023 –HPI, a leading national third-party administrator (TPA) of self-funded 
benefits, has tapped Paul Wann as their new chief operating officer. Paul will join senior leadership to 
drive the advancement of operations, automation, and programming. He brings over 30 years of 
experience in the industry, specializing in numerous areas including system configuration, member care, 
compliance, and analytics.  
 
“Paul has an impressive background in the TPA industry and brings vital skills to HPI in both operations 
and programming,” said Deb Hodges, President and CEO. “I am confident he will become an essential 
part of our team as we continue our success as a national TPA.” 

 
Paul most recently served as senior vice president of TPA solutions at Centivo, where he established TPA 
operations and served as the company’s industry subject matter expert. Previously, he served as chief 
operating officer at Consociate Health.  
 
“HPI has an outstanding reputation in the industry as a highly respected TPA,” said Wann. “Known for 
their emphasis on client satisfaction over profit margins, decades of experience and expertise, and 
having a compassionate culture that extends to their employees, HPI aligns with my values. I’m grateful 
for the opportunity to join a great team, share knowledge and build on my experience.” 
 
About HPI 
HPI redefines what is possible with self-funded health plans. As a leading national third-party 
administrator, they partner with health plan brokers and employers to provide innovative self-funding 
strategies and customized plans tailored to each client’s needs and population. HPI’s solutions give 
employers greater cost transparency and control, while elevating the member experience. It is their 
flexible approach, entrepreneurial spirit and commitment to quality, technology, and service that enable 
them to deliver premium value to their customers.  
 
For more information, visit www.hpiTPA.com 
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